
H. 115/2020 

Page 1 of 1 

 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

No. H. 115/2020 

 

H U M B E R   A P P R O A C H E S   
 

WRECKS 

 
MARINERS ARE WARNED that multibeam surveys carried out during 2020 have 

found the following: 
 

1. A wreck with a least depth of 10.3 metres below Chart Datum exists 431 metres 
South West of the Bull Light Float, in Anchor location “K”: 

 
 Latitude 53° 33.351’ N Longitude 000° 5.465’ E (WGS 84) 

 
2. A wreck with a least depth of 16.8 metres below Chart Datum exists 842 metres 

South East of the Delta Light Buoy, in the outward bound traffic separation lane: 
 

 Latitude 53° 33.277’ N Longitude 000° 7.750’ E (WGS 84) 
 

 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED to navigate with caution in this area. 

 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 
14th August 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our 
website which carries a wide range of information, including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this 
and other Notice to Mariners. 

www.humber.com 

http://www.humber.com/

